
Appendix C – Other NWMB Allocation (Quota) Reconciliation 
Decisions 
 

(1) Excerpt from NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD Draft Minutes 
Conference Call No. 107 Thursday, July 12, 2007; 1:30 p.m. (Eastern Time) 

 
Item 8. Quota Reconciliation Process Halibut and Shrimp Fisheries 
 
DFO implemented quota reconciliation in a few fisheries during the 2005/06 fishing 
season. DFO is now planning on implementing quota reconciliation across all fisheries 
starting in 2007. This process is designed to cover off inadvertent quota overruns at the 
end of the season. Quota holders will have 30 days after the end of the season to 
reconcile any quota overruns, if the process cannot be completed in the 30 days 
adjustments will be made on a 1:1 basis from the subsequent year’s allocation. 
Stakeholders were sent a letter asking for comments by May 31, 2007 however, no 
comments were received.  The Board decided (Resolution 2007-074) to recommend 
approval of the proposed quota reconciliation process, as described by DFO, for 
Greenland halibut and shrimp fisheries in Nunavut’s adjacent waters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



(2) March 17th, 2010 Letter to DFO for turbot allocation reconciliation in 2009, 2010 

 
 



 

 


